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The safety of our residents and staff remain our top priority and we will continue with our 
protocols, precautions and daily screening of staff and all Health Care Center and 
Assisted Living Residents. Visitor protocols are evolving at this time, yet restrictions 
remain in place so please read on and stay tuned for the very latest. If you have any 
questions please let us know.  
 
Thank you for your support, partnerships and commitment to our residents and staff as 
the pandemic continues to evolve. Don’t forget our Sharing God’s Love team is here to 
help you share encouragement with residents and our staff. Just email 
SharingGodsLove@LutherManor.org to get started. 

 

Shout out of thanks! 
● Thank you, to Locker’s Florist in West Allis for beautiful floral arrangements 

and “Hugs”! We were able to decorate many resident dining tables and simply 
share them with residents that needed a little extra cheer!  
 

 
 

Campus Update  
● Here are a couple of awesome pictures from our first round of Health Care 

Center in-person/in-apartment visits. Here are Wally Olson and his wife Arlene 
plus Shirley Lorenz and her son Brian. I think Shirley has one of the 
arrangements from Locker’s! 
 



 

   
  

● We had a blast with Pounce at LutherManor in honor of #414forUWM. Thanks to 
our resident, Richard, who brought out his diplomas from the 1050s! and to the 
group of UWM School of Nursing Students doing their clinicals with us this 
semester, and to all the UWM Alumni and retired faculty among our staff and 
residents who showed their school spirit! 

 

   
 



 

  
 
Interested in hearing more from us? 

● Subscribe to receive email updates at COVIDUpdates@LutherManor.org  
● Visit our website at www.luthermanor.org 
● Follow us on Facebook at LutherManorWI 

 


